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Estimate of Fiscal Impact 
 FY 2018-19 FY 2019-20 
State Expenditure   

General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 
Full-Time Equivalent Position(s) 0.00 0.00 

State Revenue   
General Fund $0 $0 
Other and Federal $0 $0 

Local Expenditure $0 $0 
Local Revenue $0 $0 

 
Fiscal Impact Summary 
This bill will have no impact on the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds because it 
does not materially alter the oversight or regulatory activities of the Department of Health and 
Environmental Control (DHEC). 

Explanation of Fiscal Impact 

Introduced on February 14, 2018 
State Expenditure 
This bill provides that the state interest should prevail if a conflict exists between the exercise of 
power by a regional health services district and the antitrust laws of either the state or the United 
States.  Each regional health services district is governed by a board of directors.  This bill 
creates no additional duties for these boards, nor does it alter the oversight or regulatory duties of 
DHEC.  Therefore, this bill will have no expenditure impact on the General Fund, Federal Funds, 
or Other Funds. 

State Revenue 
N/A 

Local Expenditure 
N/A 

Local Revenue 
N/A 
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